
±ƻƭǳƳŜ о LǎǎǳŜ р 
9ŘƛǘƻǊΥ 5ŜōƻǊŀƘ IƛŎƪǎΣ t5D 

{ǳōƳƛǘ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ǘƻΥ 
 ƭƛƻƴŘŜōōƛŜϪŜǘƻǿŀƘƭƛƻƴǎΦŎƻƳ 
{ǳōƧŜŎǘΥ   bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƳƻƴǘƘ 
5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ ǘƻ ǎǳōƳƛǘ ŦƻǊ ƴŜȄǘ  

ƛǎǎǳŜ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ нлǘƘ ƻŦ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘ 
 

5ŀǘŜΥ ммΦлмΦнлно 
5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ L5Υ мнпртм   Www.district31l.org 

Hello District 31L Lions,                    

Hard to believe that the District 31L Fall Convention and 

the holidays are fast approaching.  October was a very 

busy month for many of our clubs, and I am very proud 

of District 31L during the September Month of Vision.  

Thank you to everyone and especially Lion Fred 

Huscher, GST, for his promoting and assistance with this 

project.  A brief summary is as follows: 

Vision Screening  8 clubs with a total of 4,774 screened with 842 referrals 
Enchroma Glasses  19 clubs ordered  
Financials   $13,210 total (Brighter Visions for September - $12,960 and  

Camp Dogwood sales submitted - $250) 
 
In addition, there were numerous service projects, social media presence, flyers distributed, etc.  

Thank you to all that participated.  

 
40th Anniversary VIP Fishing Tournament 
 
The VIP Fishing Tournament was a great success.  It was a wonderful experience and enjoyed 

spending time with the VIPs and other Lions.  As your District Governor, I am very proud of the number of 
Lions that were there to volunteer and the VIPs from District 31L.  Read further down in the newsletter for 
an article from PDG Michael Schwartz. A few pictures for your viewing pleasure. 
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Franklin Club Visit (10-24-23) 
 
Had a wonderful time at the Franklin Club visit last night.   Not only was the drive beautiful with the 

fall leaves, but we had a lot of laughs and I was so impressed at what the club has done, is doing, and future 
projects.  They just had two successful fundraisers: spaghetti dinner where the profits benefit the Scholarships; 
and the pumpkin fest that benefit broom sales.  They also have a poker run where the proceeds go into the 
scholarship fund.   Two Enchroma glasses were ordered and already provided to one recipient.  The club is 
also participating in the District Points Contest. 

 
Coming up will be the Santa Pal (shop for 24 children and gift certificates for 10 Veterans) and the 

Dime Board in December. We also discussed the Bags to Benches and the members are in the process of sell-
ing their Camp Dogwood tickets. 

 
Keep up the great service you are performing in your community! 

 
 
 
 


